CITY OF LA FERIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of La Feria received a Community Development Fund contract in 2014 under the Texas
Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) Program from the Texas Department of
Agriculture for a planning grant.

A final public hearing is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on August 30, 2016 in the City Commission
Meeting Room at La Feria City Hall, 115 E. Commercial, La Feria, Texas to review the program
performance of the activities completed under this grant which will include an explanation of the
actual use of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program Funds. The planning
document prepared under this TxXCDBG contract is available for review at city hall and at the
library and have been made available to the public for comment for at least twelve (12) days
prior to the final public hearing.

The meeting room is handicapped accessible. Individuals who require assistance or auxiliary
aids or services to participate in this hearing should contact the City Secretary to make
arrangements two days prior to the meeting.

For further information or assistance call the city hall at 956/797-2261. Para mas informacion en
espariol, comuniquese con Esmeralda Sanchez al (956)797-2261.



